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OPP Detachment Board composition, CPAC recommendation

The Kawartha Lakes Community Policing Advisory Committee recommends to City of Kawartha Lakes
Council that the new structure for the police board for the Ontario Provincial police for the year 2022-
2O23,be 3 members of council, one provincial appointee and one municipal appointee.

F,
Doug ELMSLIE

Chair, Kawartha Lakes Communiiy Policing Advisory Committee


